
CITY OF DEPOE BAY 
Depoe Bay, Oregon 

 
Request for Bids 

 Boarding Float Replacement Project 
July 15, 2022 – 4:00 PM 

 
Addendum #1 

July 12, 2022 
 
 

This Addendum is issued to the above-referenced Request for Bids to make the following changes, 
additions, deletions, and/or clarifications. 
 

Request for Bids 

The City of Depoe Bay is requesting a lump sum bid and other information by July 29, 2022, for 

the construction, and delivery of aluminum boarding floats at the Depoe Bay launch ramp at the 

south end of the Depoe Bay harbor by November 1, 2022.  The Contractor shall furnish all labor, 

equipment, and materials necessary to complete work in accordance with the drawings, 

specifications, and terms of the contract. 

Proposal Submittals 

Written proposals shall be submitted by email as one pdf file to:  weidner@cityofdepoebay.org 

with “Boarding Float Replacement Project” in the subject line no later than 4:00 PM July 29, 2022. 

 

Attachment 3 – City of Depoe Bay Contract for Successful Bidder 

2. Term:  The term of this Contract shall extend from its execution to project completion on or 

before November 1, 2022, unless extended for an additional period of time upon written mutual 

agreement of both parties.  Notwithstanding this Term, City reserves the right to terminate this 

Contract as outlined in this Agreement. 

 
End of Addendum #1 

 
 

This Addendum must be Signed & Returned with your Proposal. 
 
 
 
              

Authorized Signature of Bidder     Company Name 

mailto:weidner@cityofdepoebay.org

